Pattullo, Melanie

From: Carnley, Conni

Sent: Friday, January 18, 2019 1:02 PM

To: Pattullo, Melanie

Ce: Gunter, David; Wyrosdick, Tim
Subject: Tentative Agreement Posting
Importance: High

Mel,

See the Tentative Agreement below ready for board agenda.
C2

Tentative Agreement Notice

On January 14, 2019, the Santa Rosa County School Board and Santa Rosa Education Association (SREA)
reached a tentative agreement to establish a Collective Bargaining Agreement (contract) for educational support
employees. The new contract language can be reviewed online through this link
https://www.santarosa.k12.fl.us/contracts/. All other items discussed during prior negotiation sessions that are not
included in this agreement have been dropped by both sides. The tentatively agreed upon document will be
presented to the School Board by Superintendent Wyrosdick at the January 22, 2019 meeting with a request for
School Board action (approval) to be considered pending final ratification by the bargaining unit. By reaching this
tentative agreement, SREA has the opportunity to present the contract to the bargaining unit for ratification. SREA
will be distributing details regarding the ratification process to the bargaining unit. Please contact SREA
representatives if you have questions or need further assistance concerning the ratification process.

Please note that any formatting, grammar and/or typographical issues will be addressed and corrected during the
production of the final signature copy along with the addition of a table of contents.

| have a scanned copy of the tentative agreement that will be posted at the same time for reference.

Devid A Ganter

Divector of Labor Retations and Compllance
5086 Canal Street

Mitlton, FL 32570

(850) 983-5033

(850) 672-5497 cell

[850) 665-0843 fux

ma/'f' gunterd@mail.santarosa.k12.fius

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or previcus e-mail messages attached to it, may
contain confidential information that is for the sole use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person
resporisible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of any of
the information contained in or attached to this message is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error,
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please immediately notify me through one of the contacts in the signature above, and destroy the original transmission and its
attachments without reading them or saving them to disk. Under Florida law, this e-mail address and any correspondence
through it are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public-records request,
do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. Thank you.



